
LEGAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF ROSSLYN

FARMS
SCHEDULE OF COUNCIL

MEETINGS 2024
Meetings are held at 7:00 PM
at  the  Borough  of  Rosslyn
Farms Community Center, 400
Kings  Highway,  Carnegie,  PA
15106.
Meetings are scheduled every
Monday, except on Memorial
Day, Independence Day, Labor
Day, and when the Christmas
and New Year’s holidays fall
on a Monday. The REGULAR
MONTHLY MEETING of Council
is the second Monday of the
month.  Meetings  scheduled
on  other  Mondays  WILL  BE
HELD  ONLY  IF  THERE  IS
COUNCIL  BUSINESS  WHICH
REQUIRES  AN  ADDITIONAL
MEETING.  Please  check  the
notice board located outside
of the Community Center for
either  a  meeting  agenda  or
notice  of  meeting
cancellation.


